
We are committed to providing high quality education in a Christian context, in which our children can 
flourish and develop as well-rounded individuals.         

 

 

Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School 
Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY 

Headteacher: Miss Michelle Norbury 

Telephone:  01733 240562 

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk 

 

3rd December 2018 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Thursday 13th December we will be holding a Christingle Service in the school hall at 2pm.  
Reverend Richard Gibbs and I will lead the service with the children having the opportunity to light a 
Christingle that they will have made during the school day.    
 
The Christingle Service is a key part of our school calendar as it gives us the opportunity to come 
together and reflect on the true meaning of Christmas. 
 
You are very welcome to join us for this service.  If you would like to attend please help us to 
organise numbers and seating in advance by completing the slip at the bottom of this letter.  We look 
forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to this service. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christingle Service 

Thursday 13th December, 2pm 
 
The following adults wish to attend the Christingle Service (maximum of 2 per family): 
 
Name of adult 1:________________________________________________ 
 
Name of adult 2: ________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name_____________________________________           Year ________________ 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 


